
From: registrar
To:
Subject: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Tuesday, February 23, 2021 3:21:00 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, February 23, 2021 2:29 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-02-23

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Mike Reid

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Increasing any cost during an epidemic is reprehensible.  Increasing the cost of a vital service is nothing more than
profiteering.  This MUST be reconsidered.  Those impacted MUST be consulted.

Just stop this NOW!!!!!

-- Attachment --

mailto:registrar@oeb.ca



